CENTENNIAL PINES CLUB MEETING MINUTES
February 26, 2019
Members in Attendance: Sandy Dalton, Dawn Kelly, Rich Krasner, Sharon McKenney, Elaine Monticollo, Chuck Nugent and Clark Perks
Community Members also in Attendance: Jim Zambon, Treasurer
The meeting began at 7:10 p.m.

Minutes were approved for the November, 2018 and the January, 2019 meetings. 
Committee Reports were then presented.
Lakes – Rich Krasner began a discussion on the problems of the overpopulation of geese.  He and Dawn Kelly will attempt to minimize the population.  The invoice from late fall 2018 water treatment has been resolved.  

Rules and Property discussed a new homeowner’s inquiries about the height and design of a new fence.  

Website - Sharon McKenney reported that the new website will be up and running very soon.  She has scheduled a preliminary meeting with the website designer for February 27 in the afternoon.  Elaine Monticollo will design and prepare signage for the neighborhood announcing its launch.

Facebook – thee was a question posed as to whether each potential post needs to be reviewed before posting Dawn Kelly stated that it should remain controlled in that way.  The Board approved this process.  The site will also remain private and a new member must request to be added to the member list.  

Treasurer Report – Jim Zambone gave the treasurer’s report.  2019 dues bills have been distributed.  Many homeowners have already paid in full.  Jim discussed the pros and cons of the third bank account currently with Cornerstone Bank.  A motion was made to merge the TD account and the Cornerstone account.  It was unanimously approved.  The Board also approved the payment of a legal bill to Jay Greenblatt. Jim requested that a thank you note be sent to 19 East as the family donated to the capital improvement fund.  

Beach cleanup dates will be decided at the next meeting.  Caitlin Omans will be asked to maintain the beach again this summer.  

New Business

There have been several residents expressing concern over the condition of Gottlieb’s Field Road.  One homeowner suggested that we contact Medford Township to notify them of the condition of the road and ask for repairs ASAP. Clark Perks reported that he has been in touch with Medford Township over this issue.  They have stated that Gottlieb’s Field Road (in the area on Sassafras to Golden Club) will be repaired in fiscal year 2019.

There was no other old or new business to discuss.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm.  

The March 219, 2019 was canceled due to lack of quorum.
